
 

 

By email 

9 September 2016 

File Ref:  WGN160274 

Lane Neave 
141 Cambridge Terrace 
Christchurch 8013 

For:  Amanda Dewar and Joshua Leckie 

Dear Amanda and Joshua 

Wellington International Airport Limited Runway Extension Application – 
section 91A suspension request 

I can confirm that pursuant to section 91A(5) of the Resource Management Act 1991, your request 
to suspend the processing of the Wellington International Airport Limited (WIAL) Runway 
Extension Project has been received and is effective immediately. 

We will inform all submitters and update our website accordingly. 

Yours sincerely 

Sonia Baker 
Team Leader, Environmental Regulation 
 
DD: 04 830 4144  
sonia.baker@gw.govt.nz 

Copy: DLA Piper (kierra.krumdieck@dlapiper.co.nz) 

Shed 39, Harbour Quays 

PO Box 11646 

Manners Street 

Wellington 6142 

T  04 384 5708 

F  04 385 6960 

www.gw.govt.nz 


